

P.O. Box 74, New Port Richey, Florida 34656-0074

August 11, 2024

Dear Mr. Christopher Mahan,

Thank you for coming to speak to the Community Service Council of West Pasco, on July 11, 2024. Your presentation about local community leaders, the gift of service, kindness in action, and teaching today's youth to be involved in our community certainly made us think about including younger people in our work. Community leaders need to have love, enthusiasm, the right attitude, self-determination, respect, be encouraging and provide service/support. Obstacles are things others will not do, so that service can solve problems. As you may now be aware, it is the Community Service Council's mission to use our "blend of diverse backgrounds and talents to work toward the betterment of our community." Like you did with your sons and students, we annually deliver meals to the needy on Thanksgiving morning, in addition to numerous other projects every year.

With your books, 7 Leadership Principals for Parents, and a version for teens, your podcast and speaking engagements, you have the potential to reach tens of thousands of young people now and in future generations, to give of themselves in service to others. We are grateful for the sacrifice your family is making as your sons serve in the US Marine Corps. You not only preach service to others and give service to others, you model it and that is the key to inspiring others of any age, to go out of their way to make a difference in our community.

The Community Service Council of West Pasco wishes you the very best in all of your future service projects and inspiring the younger generations to do the same.

Sincerely,

Lisa Campos Speaker Chair

Community Service Council of West Pasco